
 
 
 
 
 
 

The McEwen Foundation 
 

Guidelines  
 
The McEwen Foundation, in partnership with the Foundation for Rural and Regional 
Renewal provides funds to charitable organisations within the Goulburn Valley District, 
Victoria. 
 
What can be funded? 
 

 Projects and activities that offer clear benefit for rural communities in Victoria, 
that contribute to their development in social and community welfare, economic, 
environmental, health, education or cultural areas, and are for a charitable 
purpose. 
 

 Applications from communities within the Goulburn Valley District Victoria. 
 

 Grants will be made in amounts up to $15,000. 
 

 Organisations must be deemed by the ATO as a: Charitable Institution OR Public 
Benevolent Institution OR Health Promotion Charity and DRG endorsed. 

 
Preference is given to: 
 

 Junior Legacy; 
 

 Hospitals; 
 

 Charities; and 
 

 Accommodation which benefit older people 
 
How to Apply: 
 
Go to the FRRR website at: www.frrr.org.au 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.frrr.org.au/

